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9/3/2020 

RE: In town busing 

 

Dutchmen Families, 

 

The first day of school is almost upon us. Needless to say, it has been a struggle this year trying to 

organize our busing to make it meet the requirements from the state. We feel we have a plan that will 

meet those requirements and we wanted to share it with you as there will be some changes from the 

past years. 

 

We have added 3 new routes to be able to fit the students on the buses. The new requirements state 

that if you are in a Hybrid learning model, which we are, you can only have 50% capacity on your buses. 

That means for most of our buses we can have between 38 and 42 student’s maximum on a bus. In the 

past we have had around 60 students in the city of Edgerton that we have picked up and dropped off. 

That will need to change this year. Due to limited drivers and space, we will not be able to pick up all 

town students. We are asking for your help. If you can bring your student(s) to school, please do so. If 

you cannot, we ask that your student(s) walk to school. If your child has to have transportation, we will 

have a few pickup spots in town that they can go to catch a bus. Those are listed on the next page 

marked on the map of Edgerton. These locations will be the only pick up spots in town. If you need your 

child to ride the bus, you will need to have them get to one of those locations. 

 

If your child must ride the bus to and from school, please fill out this form, 

https://tinyurl.com/y5najlld. If you don’t fill out the form, we will not know if your child will need 

to ride the bus home. You may contact your child’s teacher as well. If they will not ride the bus, there is 

no need to fill out the form. 

 

If you have any questions, please call the school and I will do my best to help you. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Keith Buckridge 

Superintendent 

 

 

 

https://tinyurl.com/y5najlld
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1. 305 Sagratti 

2. 501 2nd Ave N 

3. 278 Park Ave 

4. Corner of Trosky Road and 3rd Ave W 

5. 220 Trosky Raod 

6. 608 6th Ave W 

7. 231 Mill St E 
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